
 

Port Authority Holiday Service 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE (December 21, 2021) - Port Authority announced the following 
changes to service in observance of the upcoming holidays: 

 

Christmas Eve (Friday, December 24) and New Year's Eve (Friday, December 31) 

Bus and light rail service will operate on regular schedules.  

The Downtown Service Center will be closed.  

Customer Service representatives will be available from 6 a.m. to 7 p.m. 

 

Christmas Day (Saturday, December 25) and New Year's Day (Saturday, January 1) 

Bus service will operate on Sunday schedules.  

Light rail service will operate on special schedules that can be found at 
www.portauthority.org/holidays. Passengers should note that the majority of Red Line trips will 
end at Overbrook Junction. Riders heading to stations south of Overbrook Junction, including 
South Hills Village, should either take the Blue Line or exit the Red Line at Overbrook Junction 
and transfer to the Blue Line at Willow. 

The Downtown Service Center will be closed 

Customer Service representatives will be available from 8 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 

 

Riders with questions are encouraged to contact Port Authority Customer Service by calling 
412-442-2000, on Twitter @pghtransitcare or via live chat on Port Authority's website, 
www.portauthority.org. 

 

### 

http://www.portauthority.org/holidays

